
	
 
 
 
 
 
 

No	Smoking	Policy		

	
	
Dear	Parents,		
	
As	most	of	you	are	aware,	Bloor	West	Nursery	School	is	a	smoke-free	environment.	This	
means	that	no	one	may	smoke,	or	hold	a	lit	cigarette	on	school	premises	or	church	
property	at	any	time	whether	the	children	are	present	or	not.	The	Ministry	requires	that	
we	send	out	this	reminder	to	ensure	the	welfare	of	everyone	involved	with	the	school.		
	
If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns	about	this,	please	let	me	know.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	attention.		
	
	
Regards,	
	
Laura	Grimaldi		 		 	
Bloor	West	Nursery	School	Director		 	 	
	
Board	Of	Directors	
Bloor	West	Nursery	School	
	
	
	
	
	


